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Townsend, Erle

From: Break it Bryce <bryce.bilodeau@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:37 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: No Ev in maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We do not want the California standards for maine. We want the free market to speak for itself. You have no right as. 

You should not be able to sleep at night. You should be fired. NO EV   

Also no to the trucks this is ridiculous  


